
 THE OHC SINGERS (choir)

Thank you for your interest in joining the Oak Hills Worship Arts Ministry! 
We are a team of servant leaders called to connect others with the fullness 
of God through music and service. Before we are vocalists, we are 
worshipers. All Singers are expected to model this both on AND off the 
platform. Off the platform, we model worship with our submitted, Christ-
centered lives reflected in our speech, attitudes and actions. On the platform 
risers, we are visibly and joyfully engaged in bringing an excellent musical 
offering to our King. This is best accomplished by memorizing the lyrics and 
vocal harmony parts to reduce our dependence on sheet music or on-
screen lyrics. For the prepared Singer, focus on the music becomes 
secondary as focus on worship expression becomes primary. 

The Singers provide a visual and audible example of the collective worship of 
the body of Christ. As an Oak Hills Singer, it is our goal to join and blend our 
voices as a choir to bring a supportive and uplifting addition to the worship 
team at the Crown Ridge campus. Our purpose is to offer our genuine 
worship to God and draw the church body to a higher level of worship in 
spirit and truth. The Singers help lead worship at Crown Ridge once per 
month and practice two Thursday nights prior to that weekend. In addition, 
we encourage members to serve at all of the weekend services whenever 
possible.  

OHC members who have a musical gift and desire to serve with the Singers 
will be invited to a Thursday night rehearsal and will then be asked to stay 
after rehearsal for a brief, informal vocal assessment with the Singers’ 
director and shepherds. This assessment involves singing in a small group 
with others on your part and allows our director the opportunity to assess 
how well you learn a vocal part and blend with others in the choir. 

For more information about the Singers or to schedule a time to attend a 
rehearsal, please contact DJ Vila at djvila@oakhillschurch.com.


